
June 4, 2019 Member Alert 

Attention State Health Plan Members: An Important Message 
from the State Treasurer 

Clear Pricing Project Update: How YOU Can Help

Providers have less than 30 days to sign a contract and become partners with 
the State Health Plan on the Clear Pricing Project! 

If providers do not sign a contract by July 1, 2019, they will be considered out-of-
network for State Health Plan members beginning January 1, 2020. 

As a reminder, this only affects members on the 80/20 Plan, the 70/30 Plan and 
the High Deductible Health Plan and only includes medical providers in North 
Carolina.

How you can help!

1. Ask your provider if they plan on signing a contract by July 1, 2019, to
keep them in-network by joining the new North Carolina State Health
Plan Network.

2. If they say no, ask them why they are against transparency and
lowering the cost of health care.

3. Encourage co-workers or friends who are Plan members to join in the
effort!

You can find the latest details, videos, FAQs and news on the Plan’s Clear Pricing 
Project page. You will find out more about the new network during Open 
Enrollment, which will take place October 1-31, 2019.

A message from State Treasurer Dale R. Folwell on the Clear Pricing Project. 
(video) 

http://www.shpnc.org/state-health-plan-clear-pricing-project
http://www.shpnc.org/state-health-plan-clear-pricing-project

